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Date: 12/31/15 
 

Engineering Bulletin: 121501 
 

Effective Date: 11/16/15  
 

Released By:  Greg Hall 
 

Subject:  Door Tie Rod Standardization 
 

  
 

To eliminate the need to alter tie rod lengths for standard sized doors, we have 
established new tie rod lengths.  See table below for reference. 
 

 
 
A thicker washer (P853) is now used since longer tie rods are required for the 
same size door. 


